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Nominations are Open for FCC Officer positions 
Nominations are open for FCC Officer positions for the July 1, 2022 
through June 30, 2023 term. All four positions on the executive board 
are up for election (FCC Chair, FCC Vice Chair, FCC Treasurer, and 
FCC Secretary). Nominations will remain open until the election is 
held during the May 18, 2022 FCC meeting. 
 
Council CIP Rankings 
We should be getting information soon about the system and dates 
for ranking capital improvement projects in our council areas. I will get 
the information to you as soon as I get it. 
 
Insurance for Council Use of Anchorage School District facilities 
We have submitted the required liability insurance certificates to the 
Anchorage School District. Please follow any rules they have.  Let us 
know if you wish to indemnify any other locations. 
 
Check Your Mail Before Your Meetings 
Before your meetings, be sure to call the Councils Center to see if 
you have any mail in the Councils Mailbox. 
 
 
Thanks! 
 
 

Mark Butler 

Manager 

Community Councils Center 

CL/TEXT 240-3868 


